
Alex Murshteyn 
Site Acquisition Consultant 

750 West Center St, Suite 301 
West Bridgewater, MA 02379 

Work: 508-821-0159 
amurshteyn@clinellc.com 

April 21, 2020 

Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06501 

RE: EM-VER-023-191114 – 14 Canton Springs Road, Connecticut 
EM-VER-084-190114 – 203 Research Drive, Milford, Connecticut 

Completion of Construction Activity 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Siting Council that construction activity associated with 
the above-referenced Cello Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless telecommunications facilities has been 
completed. 

If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding these facilities, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Alex Murshteyn 

Copy to: 
Peter Fales 
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